

AC Chat: ICANN60 ALAC and Regional Leaders Working Session Part 6

Evin Erdogdu: (10/29/2017 08:40) Hello, my name is Evin Erdodu and I will be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the remote participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who are "in-room" participants. When submitting a question that you want me to read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if you have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with <QUESTION>. When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud of the mic, once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one then start your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>. Text outside these quotes will be considered as part of "chat" and will not be read out loud on the mic. Any questions or comments provided outside of the session time will not be read aloud. Please note that audio is may be available in French and Spanish. All chat sessions are being archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.icann.org_resources_pages_expected-2Dstandards-2D2016&d=DwlFaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwl3mSVzgfbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=HedNXfBayuWxdPer7COiCJBd39KxvJQlgCaiDYF2Tm8&m=zYhnG6zF06ZtKibVTuOIX_yBTWuj8b5YWUcslWk5yNY&s=6JUeYTb0y9vcDww-_v4xnqMegpVloNLBCzV91cdrqhl&e=

Pavan Budhrani: (09:07) good morning all!

Heidi Ullrich: (09:14) ATLAS III workspace: https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__community.icann.org_pages_viewpage.action-3Fpageld-3D71605234&d=DwlFaQ&c=FmY1u3PjP6wrcrwl3mSVzgfbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=HedNXfBayuWxdPer7COiCJBd39KxvJQlgCaiDYF2Tm8&m=zYhnG6zF06ZtKibVTuOIX_yBTWuj8b5YWUcslWk5yNY&s=I3hfJvpad0Yof4DkdArDNbWw2QMZBBmLGGrqbVkB96w&e=

Evin Erdogdu: (09:14) Good morning, Pavan!

Wale Bakare: (09:19) Good morning, Evin!

Evin Erdogdu: (09:29) Good morning, Wale!

Daniel Nanghaka: (09:42) <QUESTION> Do ALSes have the mandate to look for Sponsorship? <QUESTION>

Yannis Li: (09:45) Some ALSes might want to self-fund a few more members to attend the summit in addition to the ICANN funded one. Would that be allowed to?

Seun Ojedeji: (09:45) i don't see why haht can/should be disallowed

Yannis Li: (09:46) There are always concern on dinner or lunch or other logistics arrangment I guess =P

Vanda Scartezini: (09:46) i can help to find sponsorship for events as I have done in London (luch time from PIR)

Daniel Nanghaka: (09:47) +1 Vanda, It would be awesome to have a fundraising team

Yannis Li: (09:47) I believe it would be beneficial for old and relatively new members to attend together

Seun Ojedeji: (09:48) I see your poiint Yannis, those extra cost wil indeed be there.

Wale Bakare: (09:53) <COMMENT> How much is needed to shoreup the reserve funds?<COMMENT>

Vanda Scartezini: (09:53) reserve fund, it is relevant and as I have already state from my view it shal be between 10-15% if we do not get relevant projects then the amount not used can algo go to the reserve fund

Wale Bakare: (09:54) <QUESTION> How much is needed to shoreup the reserve funds?<QUESTION>

Harold Arcos: (09:54) +1 @Vanda

Evin Erdogdu: (10:16) FYI all, the IT team is currently correcting streaming audio links.

ICANN RP - TECH: (10:22) We have corrected the streaming audio issues. If you have any other issues please let me know. Sorry for the inconcnenience.

Evin Erdogdu: (10:23) Thank you very much!

Vanda Scartezini: (10:23) the important is to have things that enhance At Large be implemented